
1

Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR

From: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 4:11 PM
To: Mrotek, Melissa A
Cc: Beaulieu, Jacquelyn Marie; Savale, Michael; McKnight, Kevin - DNR; Chronert, Roxanne N 

- DNR; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR
Subject: RE: Georgia-Pacific Green Bay Broadway - PFAS Groundwater Monitoring Results

Melissa, 
 
DNR considers it acceptable to abandon monitoring well MW-20-01 due to this monitoring well being in an area of 
planned excavation activities.  It is noted that the PFAS groundwater concentrations in MW-20-01 are low, however still 
above the recommended PAL for the combined PFAS compounds. 
 
Depending on the future groundwater results from the remaining monitoring well network, a replacement well may 
have to be installed in the vicinity of MW-20-01 at some point. 
 
Let me know if we need to discuss anything further. 
 
-Keld 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Keld B. Lauridsen 
Phone: (920) 510 8294 
Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Mrotek, Melissa A <MELISSA.MROTEK@GAPAC.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 11:58 AM 
To: Lauridsen, Keld B - DNR <Keld.Lauridsen@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Beaulieu, Jacquelyn Marie <jacquelyn.beaulieu@gapac.com>; Savale, Michael <Michael.Savale@tetratech.com> 
Subject: Georgia-Pacific Green Bay Broadway - PFAS Groundwater Monitoring Results 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Keld – please see attached letter containing the PFAS analytical results from the groundwater monitoring wells collected 
from the Georgia-Pacific Green Bay Broadway site in September 2021.  This letter also contains the request to abandon 
groundwater monitoring well MW-20-01.  This letter will be uploaded to the BRRTS Site.  Please let me know if a hard 
copy of this letter needs to be submitted to you. 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions regarding these sampling results. 
 
Thanks, 

Melissa Mrotek 
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Environmental Program Manager 
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC 
Green Bay Operations  
Office: 920-438-2233 
Cell: 920-639-1548 
Fax: 404-654-4858 
 


